
 

Dear customers, 

We would like to inform you that as of 09.04.2024  UBB will offer new package 

programmes to its business clients.  

The products and services included in the new Business Partnership package 

programs are tailored to the business needs of start-up, growing and already 
established business customers and aim to provide flexible solutions and 

security in the planning of monthly costs for banking services.  

Detailed information about the scope and conditions of the new package 
programs can be found both in the Fees and Commissions Tariff for Business 

Clients and on the official website of the bank after 08.04.2024. Cash Management | 

Business Clients | United Bulgarian Bank (ubb.bg) 

 

After 09.04.2024, the current package programs will not be offered to clients of 

the bank. The validity of the contracts concluded for package programs until 
08.04.2024 will remain valid, and the terms of them can be found in Chapter XVI: 
Discontinued Products from the Fees and Commissions Tariff for Business 

Clients of the Bank. 

 

Sincerely, 

UBB Team 

 

 

https://www.ubb.bg/business-clients/upravlenie-na-parichni-sredstva
https://www.ubb.bg/business-clients/upravlenie-na-parichni-sredstva

